 LAGUNA WOODS SHUFFLEBOARD ASSOCIATION
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING MINUTES
JULY 5, 2024
In attendance:  Janet East, Ruth Talstra, Kathy Ritsema, Mike and Laura Daillak, John Rittenhour and Richard Fumanti
The meeting was called to order by President Janet East at 9:49.
The June meeting minutes were approved as read.
The Treasurer’s report as of June 30, 2024:  $1,896.39. 
Old Business 
· Everyone voted to have our Cornhole event instead of another luncheon.  It will take place Wednesday July 17 at 1 o’clock.  Bring your favorite snack and beverage. Parking is available at the end of cul de sac 51 or on the street in front of Peggy’s house at 220A Avenida Majorca.  It was suggested that we invite the Bocce club to attend the Cornhole event, but then discovered there wasn’t enough time.  Once our building is open, we will give them lessons one-on-one on different days that our members are not playing. 
· Janet recommended her friend Trudy Myer update our website, add new videos, etc., in hopes of attracting new members. But, Mike, who is currently in charge of the website, said he would continue to update our website. Janet said Trudy is willing to help Mike if needed.
New Business
· It was suggested by all to raise the price of our dinners from $15 to $18.  Last years’ attendance was 35; this year was 27.
· The next luncheon will be Tuesday, August 20 at Rodrigo’s, 23972 Carlota.  Laura volunteered to make reservations for 11:30, which is shortly after we play Bocce that morning. Separate checks will be allowed.
· John urged everyone to attend the special GRF meeting on Monday, July 8, to represent our club.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:10. The next board meeting will be August 2 at 2370 Mariposa West at 9:45.

Minutes taken by Ruth Talstra
Submitted by Peggy McCaughey
